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Comments: Charging homeowners with existing solar systems to export power to the grid is plain 
wrong.  Other electricity generators are not charged on this way.  
 
If, as is stated, increasing prices  is a way to encourage homeowners to install battery systems,  then 
surely a better way would be to offer incentives to install batteries rather than penalties. Home 
batteries make enormous sense.   
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